
Final Reminder: Call for Papers –
Conference 2007
This is a final reminder that the deadline for submission of an abstract of a
proposed paper,  to  present  at  the  Journal  of  Private  International  Law
Conference 2007, is 20th December 2006, at 6pm.

Update:  the  deadline  has  now  passed.  Many  thanks  for  all  the
submissions.

Vacancies  for  speaking  at  the  conference  cannot  be  guaranteed  after  the
deadline, so we would urge all those who wish to present a paper to submit their
abstract  by  6pm on  20th  December  2006.  The  abstract  should  be  between
200-300 words.

You can find details on submitting the abstract of your proposed paper here.
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